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19 NOV 1986

Docket No. 50-410

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. C. V. Mangan

Senior Vice President
300 Erie Boulevard, West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-410/86-52

This refers to the special team inspection of the Nine Mile Point Unit 2 em-
ployee concerns about quality assurance (QA) program effectiveness in the area
of quality control (QC) inspections and the Quality First Program (Q1P) in-
vestigation of these concerns. This inspection was conducted on September
8-12, 1986, and a summary of our findings was presented by Mr. J. C. Linville
to Mr. W. Donlon and members of your staff at the inspection's conclusion. The
inspection on August 6-28, 1986 by Mr. R. Gramm which brought these matters to
our attention, and management meetings on August 29, 1986 at the site and on
September 4, 1986 in Region I to discuss them are also summarized.

Overall the inspection validated your position that the programmatic concerns
identified in the Q1P investigation have not resulted in hardware deficiencies
or impeded QA department personnel from identifying hardware deficiencies. In
addition, there is evidence that QA overchecks of QC inspection activities
have identified and corrected hardware deficiencies.

While no violations were identified during this inspection, several new pro-
grammatic weaknesses were identified, in addition to those identified by your
Q1P investigation, which require additional action to improve program effec-
tiveness . The weaknesses are summarized in sections 1.1 and 1.2 of the en-
closed inspection report. You are requested to respond to this letter provid-
ing a description of your actions relative to these weaknesses.

The response requested by this letter is not subject to the clearance procedures
of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction
Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

We appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

pEinal Sigued Bys
8612020268 861117
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PDR ADOCK 05000410 3 William F. Kane, Director
Q PDR . Division of Reactor Projects
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Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation 2 i¢ NOV 1986

Enclosure: NRC Region I Inspection Report No. 50-410/86-52

cc w/encl:

Connor & Wetterhahn

John W. Keib, Esquire

J. A. Perry, Vice President, Quality Assurance

~ W. Hansen, Manager of Quality Assurance

D. Quamme, NMP-2 Project Director

C.'Beckham, NMPC QA Manager

T. J. Perkins, General Superintendent

R. B. Abbott, Station Superintendent

Department of Public Service, State of New York
Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

State of New York

bcc w/encl:

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl)
DRP Section Chief

Region I SLO

D/DRS

M. Haughey, NRR, BWR Licensing

P. McKee, ORPB, IE
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